
 

 

May 22, 2025 

 

 

Dear Los Medanos College Academic Senate: 

I am interested in applying for the open faculty seat from LMC on the Sabbatical Leave 

Committee.  I believe that sabbaticals are an important step in improving pedagogy and 

increasing student success within the district.  I previously served on this committee from 

2017 to 2019, and took a sabbatical myself during the 2020/2021 academic year.  I believe 

that my previous experience makes me an excellent candidate to be on this committee once 

again. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Matthew Stricker 

Professor of Mathematics (Chair) 

Los Medanos College (Brentwood Center) 


